Fr. Diran and the Parish Council are excited to announce that the doors to our
sanctuary will be opening for our faithful on Sunday, July 19! However,
pursuant to an Executive Order signed by the Governor of New Jersey, our
capacity will unfortunately be limited to only S0 people.

In order to take appropriate precautions, encourage social distancing, and
prevent the spread of COVID-19 amongst our community, anybody attending
Divine Liturgy will be required to wear a face mask throughout their entire stay
in the sanctuary. Additionally, hand sanitizer will be available in the narthex,
and its use will be encouraged upon arrival. Each attendee will also have his/
her temperature evaluated with an infrared thermometer prior to entering the
sanctuary, and will subsequently be escorted to a designated seat marked with
an “X”.

Since we can only accommodate a total of 50 people for the time being,
anybody who would like to attend Divine Liturgy must contact the church
office by calling 201-791-2862 by 12pm on the Friday before each upcoming
Sunday to secure a space.

Any family that has requested a requiem service (hokehankisd), will be able to
have a total of 10 family members attending services. @We ask that each
person’s name be provided to Mary Ann in the church office.

Lastly, while we cannot wait to see everybody at church again very soon, we
encourage anybody who is 65 and older, or may have an underlying heath
condition, to continue worshipping with us through our livestream, so as not to
jeopardize their health or well-being.



